
 
 

January 21st 2024 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

 

Advance Notice of the Intended Commencement of Works  

on the Blackbridge Community and Sports Hub  

I am writing to inform you that we intend to commence work on the development of the 
Blackbridge Community and Sports Hub in the week beginning February 5th 2024. 

We anticipate the project build will be completed by December 2024 and we will 
continue to provide information updates through our community newsletters, the 
Blackbridge CCBS website www.blackbridge.org.uk and through social media posts. 

Blackbridge CCBS will continue to welcome your feedback on the projects development 
and you are welcome to call into the Podsmead Hub at Scott Avenue to speak to the 
Project Co-ordinator or you can write to Blackbridge CCBS registered office at the 
address below. 

Our main contractor for this project is EG Carter who are based in Podsmead. EG Carter 
will be writing to you shortly to provide their main contact details during the build 
process should you have any concerns or feedback you want to share about on site 
activity. EG Carter will also be providing regular updates for residents and stakeholders 
on the projects progress. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mark Gale 
Director 
Blackbridge Charitable Community Benefit Society 
City Works, 
Alfred Street, 
Gloucester GL1 4DF 
 
Financial Conduct Authority Mutuals Public Register No- 8785 
 

 

http://www.blackbridge.org.uk/

